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In summary, Hikma requests that a waiver of Postmarketing Requirement (PMR) 204-4 issued with the 
New Drug Application (NDA) approval on 17 March 2008 be granted. Additionally, at this time a final 
protocol has not been submitted due to no clinical sites wish to perform the pediatric study (0-2 year old). 

This amendment is an electronic submission and is formatted in accordance with the Common Technical 
Document (CTD) Guidance and related ICH and Agency Guidelines.  We certify that this amendment is 
virus free via scan of Cisco AMP. 
 
Correspondence concerning this amendment should be directed to James Connell, Associate Director, 
Regulatory Affairs, at (614) 272-4709. In my absence, please contact Shane Shupe, Director, Regulatory 
Affairs, at (681) 781-0996. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
James Connell 
Associate Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Hikma Pharmaceuticals USA Inc. 
Email: dra-columbus@hikma.com 
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